

Sue Harrison <sharriso@keywestcity.com>

## **Key West Seaport Hotel Coordination Letter**

1 message

elizabeth newland < liznewland@bellsouth.net>
To: sharriso@keywestcity.com

Wed, May 2, 2012 at 12:28 PM

Dear Ms. Harrison:

Attached is the letter of coordination for the Key West Seaport Hotel. We have submitted for the Major Development review process with the City of Key West. As part of that process we need to coordinate with the Key West Bight Management District Board. It is my understanding that we have been placed on the agenda for your Key West Bight Management District Board meeting scheduled for May 9, 2012. Mr. Pritam Singh and I will be attending to present the Key West Seaport Hotel project to the Board in detail at that time. If the Board or your office need to review the plans prior to the meeting on May 9, 2012 the plans are on file with the City of Key West Planning Department. If you require any additional information please let me know.

Thank you,

Elizabeth Newland

Elizabeth Newland Landscape Architecture, LLC 305-481-6301

